
 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies’ Sodality 

“To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary” 

 

April, 2021 

Hello Friends! 

Spring is here, warmer weather is on the horizon and we are finally seeing a light at the end of this Covid 
rollercoaster we have all been on! 

I still want to resume our general meetings May 12 at 7 p.m. in FKC where we will have plenty of room 
for social distancing. Please remember to wear your masks. We will have refreshments and I will make 
sure to follow CDC recommendation/guidelines for all of our safety. 

For our board members, we will meet April 26 at 7 p.m. in FKC and again refreshments will be provided. 
Please remember to wear your masks. 

I’m looking forward seeing everyone! 

“Spring won’t let me stay in this house any longer! I must get out and 
breathe the air deeply again.” – Gustav Mahler 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Bucher 

President 

 

WELFARE 

Sympathy cards were sent to Deacon Jim Murphey on the death of his Mother and to Jim and Marilyn 

Murphy on the death of their Son-in-law. A Get Well card was sent to Jo Ann Ratermann and a Mt. Grace 

card was sent to Holly Keisker. Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. 

         Therese DeMoor 
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